
September 

2024 

We are off to a great 
start this year! Just a 
couple of reminders 
for you. We will start 
our PM 1 FAST test-
ing for all students 
this month. On Sep-
tember 11th, all stu-
dents in a middle 
school math class will 
take PM1 FAST Math 
Assessment (no Alg 
or Geo). On Septem-
ber 17th, all students 
will take the PM1 

FAST Reading As-
sessment. Both of 
these assessments 
are computer-based 
tests. Please help 
your student to re-
member to charge 
their computers the 
night before. 
 
We have some great 
spirit days/nights 
coming up in Septem-
ber. All proceeds di-
rectly go back to help 
our students and 
school.  

9/5– Three Brothers 
Pizza. All proceeds 
will go to our 8th Gr 
Field Day at the end 
of the year. 
9/23– Jeremiah’s Ital-
ian Ice in Palm Har-
bor. Make sure to tell 
them you’re from 
ELMS. All proceeds 
will go to school beau-
tification. 
We will also have an-
other Kona Ice Day at 
school on Tuesday, 
9/24 during lunch.  
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September 2024 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2  3 4 5  

3 Bros Pizza 

Spirit All Day 

6 7 

8 9 10 11 12 13 

Astro Skate  

Party 6-8 pm 

14 

15 16 17 18 19 20 Engineering 

Advisory Board 

6:45 AM 

21 

22              Rays  

Spirit Night 

Game 

23       24       Kona Ice 

@ lunch 

25 26 27 28 

29 30      

No School 

Jeremiah’s 
Ice Spirit  
Night 

PM1 Math 

Testing 

PM1 Reading 

Testing 



Anonymous Reporting: As most of you are 
aware, Pinellas County Schools has partnered 
with Sandy Hook Promise which allows us to of-
fer the Say Something Anonymous Reporting 
System. This allows stakeholders to submit a se-
cure and anonymous safety concern that helps 
us identify and intervene in a proactive way. 
Please remind your student(s) that this is in 
place to assist with addressing a concern and 
also a way for someone get any help that may 
be needed – tips are passed alon g to appropri-
ate law enforcement and school personnel. For-
tifyFL is also another reporting system that is 
available to report suspicious activity which al-
lows Florida students and the community to re-
lay any safety concerns. Both links can be found 
below. Our first Mental Health Lesson of the 
school year will take place on Monday, Novem-
ber 13th, where students received a refresher 
on the Say Something Anony-
mous Reporting System as 
well.  

https://getfortifyfl.com/
https://www.sandyhookpromise.org/say-something-tips/

